
French Breakfast (1-r): Dr. Berman, 
Noelle Pasatieri (President), Corey 
Bendix, Nerissa Martin and Dr. 
Sorrentino

The French Club on U.N. Day - 
Oct. 2000 at Brooklyn Borough 
Hall 

Parlez-vous francais? Out? Non? Either way you 
are welcome to become a member of the French 
Club! Fine dining and entertainment are the 
themes for this club, moderated by the Chairman 
of Fine Arts, Dr. F. Greene.

Meeting once a month for formal meetings, the 
French Club spends most of its time dining at 
local French restauran ts, hiking up to the 
Metropolitan Museum of Art to catch the latest 
French exhibits or going to the Theatre for the 
experience of seeing French literature brought to 
life.

During the Fall Semester of 2000 the French 
Club initiated St. Francis in the celebration of 
National French Week. The members of the
French Club invited the faculty of St. Francis to a 
traditional French Breakfast of croissants and cof­
fee. Same week, Dr. Greene gave a lecture on 
French Architecture.

The French Club invites its members to speak
about semesters spent abroad in French speaking 
countries as well as other topics of choice.

The main goal of the French Club is to teach 
people of all languages about French Culture.

The Haitian Alliance welcomes anyone who wants to know Haitian American 
history, culture, music, and dance. We promote unity, leadership, and service.

Our main goal is for the Haitian American students to get acquainted with their 
culture. We devote most of our time to tutoring at HASA. We also take part in 
charity walks, such as the March of Dimes, the Revlon Walk Against Breast Cancer, 

Making Strides Against Breast Cancer. We try to 
boost school spirit through our party and bake sale 
programs and also through participation in the 
“Frogs” , organized by the Honors Club.

Members: Emeline Jean-Baptiste, Farley Pierre, Cynthia Tingue, Johnson Caesar,
Bousiquot, Jean Pluviose, Mirca Pietro, Ernest Pierre, Janvier, Lunise Couamin. Gilberte Pierre



The Physical Education Team

The Honors Club of St. Francis College is open 
to all students who wish to enrich their college 
experience. Members are welcome from every de­
partment and are not required to be in the Honors 
Program. The goals of the club include: encourag­
ing students in their academic pursuits through 
informative meetings and trips, bolstering school 
spirit by recommending attendance of SFC events 
such as athletic competitions and Community 
Day, as well as pursuing community service 
through fundraising geared toward a specific char­
ity.

'Mad Scientists" - Science Society

'Team Zeckle" - Haitian Alliance

Back Row (1-r):
Dan Zuewsk,
Cherida
McCray,
Jennifer Boiler,
Carol
Masewski.
Front Row (1-r):
Eraine
Rodriguez,
Leandra
Pizarro,
Richard 
Deppert, Lisa 
Chow-Yeng, 
Kellyann 
Massiah.
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The Montage is St. Francis College’s art and literary magazine. During the 
academic year 2000-2001, we have rebuilt our staff after so many of our 
members have graduated and we have returned in full force. We received rave 
reviews from Dr. Macchiarola. Dean Adams, and our St. Francis alumni. Our 
Winter 2001 issue was one of our highest rated issues.

For each issue we seek to reflect the collective mindset of the student body 
and provide a sounding board for the various cultural, political and everyday 
issues that SFC students face. We encourage students to submit their creative 
entries such as poetry, short stories, photography and artwork. 55


